STUDIOS IN BEAUTIFUL HOLIDAY INN 972 SOUTH THIRD STREET MEMPHIS, TENNESSEE TELEPHONE JAckson 5-6831

December 30, 1955

Stanwood R. Morss Route 3 Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for your report of reception of our frequency test on October 21, 1955. We regret that this report was not verified sooner, and hope you will accept our apologies.

We are proud to report that the "Nation's All-Girl Station" is being received quite well.

Thank you once more for your report.

Very truly yours,

Dotty Abbott Assistant Manager and Program Director

pmm